
 

 

 
     ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission (CySEC) in its effort for more efficient operations 

and improved services to the Regulated Entities and the Investors, using the latest technology, 

announces the launch of its new Website. 

In addition, wishes to inform the interested parties who are registered in the Instant Alerts/E-

mails service that this is cancelled and replaced by the RSS feed and Twitter service which offer 

more instant notification regarding the important updates/additions on its Website. For 

registration and usage instructions, the interested parties should follow the relevant information 

which is posted on the dedicated pages of the new Website. 

Finally, CySEC informs that the launching of the new Website, is another step towards complete 

electronic operation which will be concluded in few weeks with the launching of the Web Portal 

for the purpose of received all the forms/correspondence from the Regulated Entities in digital 

format saving time and money. 

 

Nicosia, 29 January 2015 

 

http://www.cysec.gov.cy/home/?lang=en-GB
http://www.cysec.gov.cy/rss/?lang=en-GB
https://twitter.com/CySEC_official

